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ABII Board of Trustees Elects Officers  

 

(August 3, 2010) — The American Board of Imaging Informatics (ABII) Board of Trustees at its recent 

annual meeting elected officers to serve from June 1, 2010, through May 31, 2011. 

 

Paul G. Nagy, Ph.D., CIIP, is 2010-11 chair. Edward I. Bluth, M.D., FACR, remains vice chair, J. 

Anthony Seibert, Ph.D., CIIP, FSIIM, is secretary, and Charles M. Washington, MBA, R.T.(T)(ARRT), 

FASRT, will continue as treasurer. 

 

The ABII Board is made up of three appointees from the Society for Imaging Informatics in Medicine 

(SIIM), three appointees from The American Registry of Radiologic Technologists (ARRT), and one 

public member not employed in the field of imaging informatics. 

 

In addition to the officers noted above, the following members round out the ABII Board:    

Richard L. Morin, Ph.D., FACR, CIIP, FSIIM; Gloria Fabrey, MBA, CPA, CCP; and Chuck Socia, 

R.T.(R)(CT)(QM)(ARRT), CIIP. 

 

The Board sets policy for the Imaging Informatics Professional certification program and oversees the 

organization’s operations. 

  

 

About ABII… 

The American Board of Imaging Informatics was founded in 2007 by the Society for Imaging Informatics 

in Medicine (SIIM) and the American Registry of Radiologic Technologists (ARRT). An independent, non-

profit organization, ABII’s mission is to enhance patient care, professionalism, and competence in 

imaging informatics. ABII created and manages the Imaging Informatics Professional (IIP) certification 

program and awards the Certified Imaging Informatics Professional (CIIP) designation to qualified 

candidates. Currently, 541 individuals hold the CIIP designation. 

 

 


